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***ATTENTION*** 
VENDORS 

 
THIS MAY BE YOUR LAST 
NOTIFICATION FOR BID 

OPPORTUNITIES BY MAIL 

(U. S. POSTAL SERVICE) 

The Jefferson County Commission 
Purchasing Division is moving to an “online” 
Bidding Process.  Future bid notifications will 

be sent by electronic mail only. 

PLEASE UPDATE YOUR VENDOR 
PROFILE OR REGISTER AS A NEW 

VENDOR BY GOING TO: 
https://mss.jccal.org/MSS 

 

Instructions are available on the Jefferson County 

Purchasing/PACA website located at https://paca.jccal.org.  Please 

click on the “Supplier” tab.   

 

REGISTRATION ASSISTANCE – ALPHA LISTING: 

 

Wanda Harville / (205) 325-5783, Ext 1801 

Alpha Assignment:  R, X, V, M, I, E, L 

Regina Johnson / (205) 325-5957, Ext 1803 

Alpha Assignment:  Z, Q, O, K, N, J, D 

Ambrea Lyles / (205) 3258-1409, Ext 1810 

Alpha Assignment:  F, S, Y, G W  

Maranda Stoves / (205) 325-5384, Ext 1804 

Alpha Assignment:  P, A, B, U, C, T H 
 

You can also contact us at procurementservices@jccal.org 

VENDOR SELF 

SERVICE ONLINE 

REGISTRATION: 

Please make sure that 

your email address is 

current and accurate 

within the vendor self –

service system. Bid 

notifications will be sent 

to prospective bidders 

via email (electronic 

mail) based on the 

commodity codes 

selected beginning 

March 2016. The County 

will continue to post 

solicitations in their 

entirety on the Jefferson 

County/ Purchasing 

Association of Central 

Alabama (PACA) 

website located at 

http://paca.jccal.org.  
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